
 

 

  

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF COOS COUNTY PUBLIC LAND USE HEARINGS 

Notice is hereby given that the public hearings scheduled for the Coos County Planning Commission (April 4, 2019 @ 7:00 

p.m.) and the Board of Commissioners (April 24, 2019 @ 10:00 a.m.) regarding the matter of proposed map amendment and 

rezone for Item A has been cancelled.  

 

• ITEM A – File # AM-19-001 / RZ-19-001 – The applicants/property owners are listed as Brett & Georgianna Clarno. 

The applicants have applied to rezone a portion of these properties from Rural Residential-2 to Exclusive Farm Use 

(EFU). The properties are identified as Township 25S, Range 12W, Section 206D, Tax Lots 405 and 407. These 

properties are located east of the City of North Bend off Kentuck Way Lane. 

 

Further explanation concerning any information contained in this notice can be obtained by contacting the Planning Staff 

members at (541) 396-7770, or by visiting the Planning Department.  This notice was posted and mailed. 
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